
Blount Memorial Hospital has a long tradition of nursing
excellence. Preserving this legacy requires an ongoing
commitment to nurture the next generation of talented and
dedicated hometown nurses.

The Nurses C.A.R.E. fund helps in this effort by providing
$250 scholarships to at least two local nursing students to
help pay for textbooks. The fund was established by a group
of retired Blount Memorial nurses as a way to honor the
memories of deceased nurses, celebrate current and former
nurses, and support future nurses.

HOW YOU CAN HELP Your donation of any amount directly
benefits two deserving, local nursing students. All donations
are tax-deductible and can be made in memory or in
celebration of a deceased, former, current or future nurse.

To be eligible for a Nurses C.A.R.E.
textbook scholarship, applicants must:

• be Blount Memorial employees

• have an acceptance letter to a college of nursing, registered
nursing (RN) or bachelor’s of science in nursing (BSN) program

• live in Blount County

Celebrating
and Remembering

Excellence in Nursing
at BlountMemorial

A S Y M P H O N Y O F S H A R I N G



� Yes, I/we want to help nurture the next generation

of Blount Memorial Hospital nurses.

Name

Address

City State Zip

Phone E-mail

Amount enclosed

My Nurses C.A.R.E. donation is made in memory/
celebration of the nurse/nursing student
named below:

Name

Employer or Nursing School

Place in a stamped envelope with
your donation check made payable
to the Blount Memorial
Foundation, and mail to:

NURSES C.A.R.E.

c/o Blount Memorial Foundation
and Community Outreach
907 E. Lamar Alexander Parkway
Maryville, TN 37804

Donations also can be made
by credit card by visiting
www.blountmemorial.org
and clicking on
Ways to Give.

All gifts are
tax-deductible as
provided by law.
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